
Narrative:    Ruby Meadows Subdivision, a 15 lot subdivision  at the 

Corner of  Pope and Albion  Roads in Beautiful Windham Maine. 

To Amanda Lessard, Town Planner, Windham, Maine 

And to the Windham Planning Board. 

Dear Amanda,  

                       Thank You for receiving my application for conceptual/ 

sketch review for my proposed subdivision. 

The property known as Ruby Meadows consists of 29.58 acres with 2570 

feet of frontage on Albion and Pope Road. The property lies in the Farm 

zone and requires 80,000 sq.ft. of land and 200 feet of road frontage. We 

are proposing 15 residential lots of 80,000sqft plus with 200 feet of road 

frontage per lot(a conventional plan)  

                     The net residential calculations allow for 16.68 lots. We are 

proposing 15,  3 lots  off of  Pope and 2 lots off of Albion with existing 

road frontage, 10 lots will be off of our new proposed 950 foot roadway. 

There will be less than 1 acre of disturbance on the property, including 

New roadway and we will be seeking a Tier1 permit from the DEP which 

will cover wetland crossings for the new roadway and driveways, (all 

under 15,000 sqft of wetlands fill).  All lots will be serviced by public 

water except for lots 1,2, and 3, off of Pope Road.  All lots will have on 

site sepyic systems. There are NO VERNAL POOLS , on the property. 

The Development team is as follows; 



Developer…… Paul C. Hollis 

Surveyor……. Wayne T. Wood and Company 

Engineer…….. Dustin Roma P.E. 

Wetlands, Geologist, soil Evaluation, Septic design…. Marc Cenci  
 

Thank You Amanda and Members, See you at the meeting on May 14th. 

Paul C. Hollis 
                






















